
HCO001846-0001 

HAMPSHIRE CONSTABULARY 

Paul R. Kernaghan QPM LL.B MA DPM MCIPD 
Chief Constable 

Fareham Police Station 
Quay Street 
Fareham 
Hampshire 
P016 ONA 

Our Ref. Op Rochester 

Your Ref. 

Miss Yeats 

Tel. 0845 0454545 
Fax. 023 92891663 

4th January 2005 

Dear Miss Yeats 

I write to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 16th of December. I am sorry 
for the delay in replying to you but, unfortunately, your letter only arrived on my 
desk today. 

I shall give the points you raise in your letter my fullest consideration and write 
again in due course. Within your letter you also enquire as to accessing material 
held by police under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act. In the first 
instance, you need to apply for the requested material to the address below. 

Alternatively, applications can    be    made    by email on 
information@hampshire.pnn.police.uk. More information and advice on this topic 
can be found on the Hampshire Constabulary web site at 
www.hampshire.police.uk. 

Freedom of Information Officer 
Corporate Services 
Hampshire Constabulary 
West Hill 
Winchester 
Hampshire 
SO22 5DB 

Continued/ .................... 
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I hope the above information is of assistance to you. If I can assist you any 
further, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above address. Please find 
enclosed a prepaid envelope for your use. 

Yours sincerely 

Nigel Niven 
Detective Inspector 
Operation Rochester 


